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As a supporter of well bred dogs produced by ethical breeders as well as saving the 

preservation of our dog breeds I am against this bill. It’ll effect not only great breeders 

in this state who are doing good by their breed, but will make it more difficult to obtain 

a wellbred puppy as well. Our purebred dogs serve a purpose, you want police k9’s 

to be stable with good temperaments for their line of work and this bill could make 

obtaining those dogs more difficult. Service dogs need a specific temperament to 

work out, usually labs, goldens and poodles being rated highest in success, this bill 

would make it more difficult to obtain those dogs. 


